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Dear parents and carers, 
 
“Lucky 13” 
 
On Friday 6th September I wrote to you about our “record breaking” examination results.  Our 
results are analysed against national data and I am extremely proud to share with you that this 
week I received information from the Fisher Family Trust (FFTD) that our GCSE results place us in 
the top 13% of schools nationally!   
 
Key Dates for your diary – Autumn Term 
 

Week beginning Monday 30th September Revision carousel period 1 for Year 11 all week 

Thursday 10th October: Open Evening School closes at 1:55 p.m. for all students 

Thursday 17th October Sixth form Open Evening 6pm. – 7:30 pm. 

Friday 18th October Year 7 settling in report issued 

Tuesday 22nd October Year 11 visit to UCAS and University fair 

Friday 25th October: STAR MAT Training Day School closed to students 

Year 8 tracking reports issued 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November Half Term 

Wednesday 6th November Year 7 meet the form tutor on-line 

appointments   

Friday 8th November Year 12 A2L reports issued 

Friday 22nd November Year 10 and Year 13 tracking point one reports 

issued 

Monday 25th November Year 11 PPE 2 begin 

Wednesday 27th November Year 13 Progress Evening 

Thursday 28th November Post 16 Edinburgh Trip 

Year 7 “The First 50 Days” Celebration Event 

Friday 29th November: Training Day School closed to students 

Wednesday 4th December Year 11 Careers Day 

Friday 13th December Year 9 tracking point one reports issued 

Friday 20th December School closes at 12:25 p.m. for students 

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January Christmas holidays 

 
 
 
 



 

Supporting Wellbeing 
 
Please see the attached bulletin from the NHS Wellbeing-in-Mind Team about how you can 
support your child if they are struggling with the return to school.  The Team are also running a 
webinar on Monday to support parents and carers with practical strategies for those who are 
struggling with the return to school; details are also attached. 
 
Please see the attached bulletin from North Yorkshire Council which detail a range of resources 
you can access for support from your local library. 
 
Please also see attached the information about eye-tests for children and young people. 
 
And finally… 
 
We’re looking forward to celebrating European Day of Languages on Thursday 26th September!  
 
To celebrate students can enjoy a delicious lunch of chicken and chorizo paella with apple tarte 
tatin prepared by STAR Eats. 
 
Year 7 students can get involved in the poster competition shared in the Google Classroom. 
 
And we’re encouraging every student to the register in a different language on Thursday; bonjour, 
hola, ciao, guten tag, ni hao, marhaben 
 
From all of us at Team Sherburn, “Merci beaucoup et muchos gracias” 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher  
 
 
 


